
July 1:;. 1967 

Mr. Robert Matthews 
News Director .  
WB4L-TV 
Baltimore, Maryland 

Deer Mr. Matthews: 

On July 12 I was filmed by your reporter, Miss Ricky Stofsky, supposedly for airing on your 7 p.m. newscast that night. This film was not then used and if it has been since it has not been reported to me. 

Your reporter insisted that I comment on certain things I preferred not to refer to. At her insistence, I did so. 
I would very much appreciate an unedited sound tape of this interview, which I think I should have for my protection because of the current involvement of NBC in a partisan role in events about which I have written. 

Sincerely yours, 

Harold Weisberg 


